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CHFA MULTIFAMILY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 
COVID Vaccine Appointment Assist Line 

 

On February 26, 2021 a Press Release was jointly released by the 
Connecticut Department of Health and the United Way of Connecticut. It 
provides information which may be of assistance to you, your staff and/or 
your residents.  Some of the topics covered include: 

• Connecticut COVID Vaccine Appointment Assist Line 
accomplishments 

• The availability to assist and support those who may have 
challenges 

• Contact specialists are able to assist in multiple languages 
• Those who are deaf or hard-of-hearing can reach them through the 

Connecticut Relay Service by dialing 7-1-1 
• The Assist Line is open 7 days a week from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. by 

calling 877-918-2224 

The Press Release also provides information on the next phase of 
eligibility, which began on March 1, 2021. 
 
Please share the Press Release with your staff / residents. To access the 
actual Press Release click here. 
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Follow us on Social Media! 
 

      
 

 

Please Note:  CHFA has switched ALL its email notifications (e.g. RFPs, NOFAs, Compliance Changes / 
Reminders, etc.) to Constant Contact.  If you unsubscribe from this list you may miss important notices from 
CHFA.  If you have questions, please contact chfainformation@chfa.org before unsubscribing.  Thank you. 
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